

Blue Peter Badge Opportunity

Dear Parent and Carer,

Last year, all children were given the opportunity to apply for their very own Blue Peter Badge, and we were thrilled to see so many of them proudly earning one! If your child did not take part last year and would now like the opportunity, we would love to support them in submitting a creative contribution to the Blue Peter team. Blue Peter Badges offer children free entry to over 200 UK attractions, including local places such as Twycross Zoo, The King Richard III Visitor Centre and The Butterfly Farm in Stratford and is perfect for entertaining over the school holidays.

To apply, your child will need to produce a piece of work that showcases their creativity. This could be:

- A poem
- A short story
- A piece of artwork
- A model
- A recipe they've made
- An interesting letter telling us about something they have done, linked to their hobbies and interests.

Once completed, please hand the work in at the school office, where I will be happy to post it for you. Submissions must include all of the following personal information for the BBC application:

- Child's full name
- Date of birth
- Address
- Contact telephone number

Please note: Any work submitted without this information cannot be included in the group application as it is required by the BBC to process and award the badge.

If you have any questions or would like further information, please don't hesitate to get in touch.

Kind regards, Mrs Elverstone

Alderman Richard Hallam Primary School Avebury Avenue, Leicester, LE4 0FQ Tel: 0116 262 4003 / 262 1543 Email: office@aldermanrichardhallam.leicester.sch.uk

Web: www.arhprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss A Kedzior B.Ed (Hons) N.P.Q.H. Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Beardsmore BSc (Hons)





















